
Dear Supervisor, 

I am writing today to express my support for the ordinance to establish a Citizen's Advisory 

Committee for Law Enforcement Oversight (CACLEO). Law enforcement agencies all over the 

country are taking steps towards transparency, community involvement and oversight for officer 

and administration in order to make policing safer and more equitable for civilians and officers 

alike. Please support Supervisor Williams ordinance and vote yes on establishing the CACLEO 

for the Mendocino County Sheriff's Office. 

 

Val Muchowski 

Philo 95466 

 

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed 

it's the only thing that ever has.-Margaret Mead 

 

https://mendocinowomen.org 
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